## Minutes from the August 20, 2016 Picnic

- Beautiful iris plants were given to Julie and Lorraine in appreciation for hosting and organizing the picnic.
- Happy Birthday sang to Julie and Esther along with plants given to them for August birthdays.
- The club voted to make the Corresponding Secretary a stand-alone position and remove it from the membership committee.
- A suggestion was made that two people host the picnic because of the amount of work involved in executing the event.
- Linda gave us some bullet points on the history of the club's past picnics and awarded Joyce Meyer with a certificate of appreciation and a bouquet for having hosted 9 years.
- ?, ? and ? volunteered to do tables settings for the November meeting.
- The Anniversary Committee met to begin planning for the 40th celebration of the club.
- As of yet there is no speaker for the April meeting but we have plenty of time to get someone.
- Deborah will ask Pam when she will host next year's picnic so the date can be put in the Year Book since the hostess gets to choose the date.
- No discussion was held on changing the annual dinner from June to July.
- Arbor House Volunteers:

April -Pat

May - Elaine

June - Gilda

July - Deborah

August - Lorraine

Great food and a good time was had by all!